
Adobe and the Cooperative Purchasing Connection are partnering to provide school districts 
with the lowest price available on Creative Cloud programming.

The buying window is June 15, 2015, through July 17, 2015. The program must reach 5,000 
FTE combined across all members. This offer is not available outside the buying window.

Interested in purchasing the Creative Cloud? Contact Oleg Krylov at CDW-G by email: 
olegkry@cdwg.com or phone: 866-770-0358.

For more information about how Adobe can support and enhance your curriculum, contact 
Michelle Pedersen at mpederse@adobe.com or 206-675-7870.

Adobe Creative Cloud programs include: Photoshop CC, Illustrator CC, InDesign CC, Adobe 
Muse CC, Dreamweaver  CC, Adobe Premiere Pro CC, Acrobat XI Pro, After Effects CC, Audition 
CC, Bridge CC, Edge CC, Encore, Fireworks, Flash Builder Premium, Flash Professional CC, 
InCopy CC Lightroom, Media Encoder CC, Prelude CC, Scout CC SpeedGrade, CC, Photoshop 
Elements, and Premiere Elements. 

More information about this offer is available online  
at www.purchasingconnection.org/adobe.

An Amazing Deal on Adobe Creative Cloud
This offer includes:

• The lowest price available: $24/FTE/
school district – allows for installation 
on every computer in the district.

• Access to current and future 
updates for Adobe creative desktop 
applications

• One annual payment with a three-year 
lock on pricing

FTE = FT Faculty + (PT Faculty/3) + FT Staff + 
(PT Staff/2).  FTE does not include custodial/
maintenance, food service, or bus drivers.


